
GATEWAY SOUTHCENTRE 
 

MANDATORY WATER SHUT OFF 
 

 

Please note that there will be a mandatory water shut off  

Tuesday, March 27, 2018 

9am to 1pm 

 

 This water shut off necessary to perform some maintenance to water 

system. 

 

Please do not turn any water on at this time.  

 

Anyone found to neglect this request will be held liable for damages 

and/or repairs.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation in the matter! 

 


